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Welcome Meetings – Monday 15thJuly  
 
On Monday 15thJuly we will be holding our Welcome meetings for Y1/2, Y3/4, and Y5/6. These will give you an 
opportunity to see the work that the children have done over the year.  You will also be able to have an informal chat 
with their current class teacher, as well as attending a presentation by the year group team your child is moving on to, 
and taking away some information. This will enable you to find out about the topics, 
changes and expectations for their new year group, as well as meeting all the teaching 
teams and asking any questions you may have.  
 
 

UBPS WELCOME MEETINGS EVENING  
YEAR GROUPS TIMES 

Key Stage 1  
Year 1/2 classes  
 

3:30pm – 6:00pm: Classes open to view children’s work and informally chat to 
class teachers (current and new) 
3:45pm – 4:15pm: Presentation in MAIN HALL  
After presentations, please feel free to go back to the class bases where you can 
ask any questions  and view children’s work 

Lower Key Stage 2 
Year 3/4 classes 
 

3:30pm – 6:00pm: Classes open to view children’s work and informally chat to 
class teachers (current and new) 
4:20pm – 4:50pm: Presentation in MAIN HALL   
After presentations, please feel free to go back to the class bases where you 
can ask any questions  and view children’s work 

Upper Key Stage 2  
Year 5/6 classes 
 
 

3:30pm – 6:00pm: Classes open to view children’s work and informally chat to 
class teachers (current and new) and ask any questions 
5:00pm – 5:30pm: Presentation in MAIN HALL and Questions 
6:00pm End of evening 

 
Staffing Changes from September 2024 
 
We have some changes to our staffing structure in September that we would like to share with you:  
 

Reception Teachers Mrs Quigley, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Naish  
Year 1/2 Teachers Mrs Gilpin, Miss McKay, Mrs Duguid, Mrs Goddard  
Year 3/4 Teachers Mrs Stringer, Mr Marsh, Mr Hughes 
Year 5/6 Teachers Mr Jones, Mr Long, Miss Underdown 

 
Mr Moule leaves us at the end of this term to pursue a teaching career in the UAE.  
Miss Whyte also leaves us to work with SEND children.  
Dr Gwilliam is taking early retirement and will be enjoying a well-earned rest! We welcome Mrs Denyer in September.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the 15th. 
 
Regards, Mr Andrews, Head Teacher  
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